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The District




A Political Subdivision of the Great State of Texas





Providing Rural & Urban Public Transportation in Central & East Texas Since 1974.
[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.emf]
March 13, 2012
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with the greatest pleasure that I recommend the work of BBPCI to you for consideration on any general contracting and/or construction project you may be considering.  Mr. Rick Bosley and his company were retained by The District three years ago to conduct a major remodel on our existing Administrative complex.  The project involved adding an additional 5,000 sq. ft. of office and meeting space, fully accessible restrooms and a break area for our staff while also remodeling 6,000 sq. ft. of existing office space.  All of this had to be accomplished while staff occupied and conducted business in the existing building Monday-Friday from 7am-6pm.

Throughout the project period Rick and his staff were the consummate professionals daily and went the extra mile to insure that our staff and patrons were not inconvenienced in any way.  The project was conducted in a timely manner and the final product was beyond our expectations.  All BBPCI’s work was done in a first class workman like manner and they worked closely with us throughout the project to provide us with what we expected for a better price than we had been quoted.  They suggested numerous changes to our original plans which not only saved us money but provided us with a more durable and longer lasting end result.  The finished project was beyond our expectations and was a first class job which we are very proud to show people today.  The finishes they recommended were of such a high quality that they still look as if they were installed yesterday.

I cannot say enough good about Rick and his very able crew and the work they carried out for us.  They were a pleasure to work with and will be the first General Contractor we contact if we have any other work such as this.  They are indeed true professionals and their word is their bond.  It is with the greatest enthusiasm that I recommend them to you.

Sincerely,
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John M. McBeth

President / CEO

The District




































ADMINISTRATIVE


OFFICE





1759 N. Earl Rudder Frwy


Bryan, Texas  77803





Phone (979) 778-0607


Fax (979) 778-3606








Central Maintenance


Phone (979) 778-4498


Fax (979) 778-2042














REGIONAL


OFFICES








Lufkin


1014 N. John Redditt


Lufkin, Texas  75904





Phone (936) 639-3055


Fax (936) 634-3172











The Woodlands


701 West Ridge


Spring, TX  77380





Phone (281) 363-0882


Fax (281) 292-0696












































www.btd.org
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